EAST HARLEM

Mz, Jon Shoden
23" Cranberzy Street.
Broklyn, N.¥. 11207

Dear br. Ficdens

Thark you for giving the stuknts Of the Bast Harlen Carcer
Acadeny the cpportunity to explore your creativensss, especially in the
areas of sculptor and photography. Through your ynanic leadership, each
of these students involved in your projects gros tremendously as students
nd a5 perscns. 1t has been a plaasure o vork with such & renounded
individual such as you. ot cnly have you given insight into your extensive
Knculedge of the arts, but into your wselfish devotion to the cause of
cducation for minority stuents.

¥ lock forvard to sharing these experiences and more with you
during the coming school. year.

Have an enjoyable sumer!

Sincerely yours,

Jecee. R Piken

NELLIE R. JOROAN
Director
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